
           

                   Sermon Notes 
                        Church Family Prayer List 
 
 
In hospital/Pinecrest/Birchwood 
 *Evelyn Beaubien - in room 326 at Pinecrest 
 *Norma Dexter - in room 307 at Birchwood 
 *Pat Langdon - in room 210 at Birchwood 
 *Murray McRoberts - in room 214 at Pinecrest 
 *Al Penner - room 207 at Pinecrest.  Phone # 467-3004 
 *Helga Wilson - in room 133 at Pinecrest   
 

On-going Health or Family Concerns: 
 *Tanya & Loren Knopf - pray for peace and strength for  
  the months ahead with chemo treatments for Tanya. 
 *Stuart and Shelagh Longe - dealing with ongoing health   
 issues.   
 *Alvin & Sylvia Smuland - as they cope with his condition  
 and age-related problems. 
 *Pattison family - Isla is still having seizures and Maelah  
  has sensory issues and will be seeing a specialist.    
 *Bird Family - pray for ongoing concerns with Eli and his  
  Pitt Hopkins Syndrome 
 *Val & Shawn Lillico - pray for strength for Val and limited  
 mobility and health concerns for Shawn.    
 *Alf & Marie Bell - coping with aging; Marie in a nursing  
  home.  Alf has been diagnosed with cancer and is under- 
  going chemo treatments.  He is having trouble walking,  
  uses a wheelchair.  His spirits are good.  
 
 

Christian Sympathy: 
 *Please pray for those in our church family who have lost 
loved ones.   
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The Elders at Lakeside Baptist Church are:          
Carman McCann, Rick Moore, Todd Penner & Mike   
Peters 
Deaconesses are: Betty Janke, Marj Seitler, Shirley 
Stobbe, Deanna Treadway, Audrey Wagenaar, & Elaine 
Wolfe 



WELCOME TO LAKESIDE BAPTIST  

  
THIS WEEK - June 18 - 24 ,  2017  
 

SUNDAY SERVICE - 10:30 a.m. 
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY -  
Babies to age 2 - supervised nursery available 

J.A.M.ers (ages 3-5) and Kids Connection (Grades 1-
6) run during the Worship Service  
 
 
MONDAY -  Monday Night Small Group 
 6:15 p.m. at Lakeside Baptist Church 
 Contact:  Debbie Schatkowsky, 547-8460 
 
TUESDAY - Ladies Summer Bible Study 
 10:00 a.m. at Donna Dean’s Home 
 Contact:  Deanna Treadway, 548-4476 
 
WEDNESDAY - Prayer Summit 
 7:00 p.m. at Lakeside Baptist Church 
  
 
 
 
***This morning our guest speaker is Ben Verkerk.  Next 
Sunday, June 25, we look forward to hearing from Leshia 
Knopf.   
 
***In the absence of a senior pastor, please use the      
following as emergency contacts: 
1. Rick Moore, 547-2097 or 464-3565 
2. Church, 468-8889 (leave message if necessary) 
 
***If you would like the use of a hymnal or a Bible, there 
are some available in the library at the back of the sanctuary.   

 ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
Prayer Summit 

The next Prayer Summit is  Wednesday, June 21, 
7:00 p.m. at Lakeside Baptist Church.   Everyone 
is encouraged to come out for this opportunity     
of prayer.   

 

Monday Night Small Group 
Join the Monday Night Small Group for our upcoming 
study series “We Are Church”.  This 9 session series will 
focus on building up the church God intended, with an em-
phasis on fellowship, teaching, prayer, and communion.  
While we are generally comprised of young adults and 
families, this group is open to anyone interested in growing 
together.  Child care will be provided.  If you plan to at-
tend, please see Debbie Schatkowsky (547-8460), or Dan 
McCann (548-2198). 
 

Ladies Summer Bible Study 

Beginning June 20, every Tuesday, 10:00 a.m., at Donna 
Dean’s home (81 Boundary Lane, Longbow Lake).  We 
will be studying “Armour of God”.   

All Ladies Are Welcome! 
Contact: Deanna Treadway, 548-4476 or 1875pi-
oneers@bell.net 
 

********************************************************* 
 

Thought: 
 

If a care is too small to  
be turned into a prayer, 

it is too small to be  
made into a burden. 

 
“Casting all your care upon him; for he careth for you.” 

1 Peter 5:7 

Visit the church web-site at www.lbckenora.ca        
for  information and up-coming events.  

Relentless youth ministries 

 

Junior & Senior High 
 Fridays, 7-9 p.m. at Lakeside Baptist Church.   
 
Kid Of The Week: 
This weeks “Kid of the Week” is Owen Boucher.  Owen is a 
Grade 9 student at Beaver Brae.  He loves reading and 
sleeping!  Owen asks for prayer for “safety over the sum-
mer”.   
 
Contact:  Neil & Heather Bird, belizeanchicken@yahoo.ca 
or 548-8700 
 
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
Join us for exciting wilderness thrills at SonRise National 
Park Vacation Bible School (VBS) every morning during 
the week of July 17-21, 2017.  Sign up early and get a 
free t-shirt!  Online registration is available now at 
www.lbckenora.ca/vbs.htm   
 
If you are able to help out with VBS, please contact      
Angela Boucher (aboucher@lbckenora.ca or 468-8889). 
 
 
Volunteer Schedule 
Nursery 
June 18 - Marj S. & Cailyn L. 
June 25 - Marg F. & Ari B. 
Ushers 
June 18 - Tom G. & Ernie W. 
June 25 - Gerry B. & Richard W. 
Tellers 
June 18 - Tobi W. & Kim P. 
June 25 - Kim P. & Vince S. 
Greeters 
June 18 - The Guinto Family 
June 25 - The Cavner Family 
 
 


